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who
The secondary art teachers of Poudre School District. This included several teachers from Rocky, Poudre, Fort Collins, and various middle schools. In addition their were several memerbers of the CSU art education program.    


what
 A monthly meeting of the secondary art teachers of the district. In these meetings they dicsuss various aspects of teaching that effects all of the district. This includes the student art show coming up at the Foothills mall and the use of bulb in classrooms   


when 
The meeting took place on Thursday, October 20th from 4:00pm-6:00pm  


where 
The meeting took place in the art room at Poudre High School.  


why 
I choose to attend this meeting because it allowed for me to get an idea of what it is like to be an art teacher in the district and what it looks like to collabaorate with other  teachers. Additionally Monse gave an amazing presentation about the style of presentaiton called Pecha Cucha in which the presentor has 20 slides and 20 seconds per slide. The speaker speaks about the content of each slide in a very reherased manner. Additionally in the meeting it was intersting to see the various teachers interact and collaborate with one another.  







